
 

     

 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS FOR 
DOCUMENT SCANNING AND STORAGE SERVICES  
FOR THE CUYAHOGA COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH 

 
RFQ 2017-09 

 

Q&A DOCUMENT 
5/30/17 3:15pm 

 
1. Can potential contractors get an opportunity to view the documents associated 

with the project? 
 
Answer:  
Yes, the Cuyahoga County Board of Health will provide prospective contractors an 
opportunity to view the documents for the project, this coming Friday, June 2, 2017 at 
11am. 
 

2. Can potential contractors provide pricing information for scanning that is not 
based on fixed unit per image cost such as per linear foot? 

 
Answer:  
Yes. If the contractor has other methods used to provided fixed unit costs for scanning 
and/or storage services they may provide information that is not based on a per image 
unit as described in the RFQ. For example, the contractor can offer fixed unit costs for 
scanning based on per linear foot.  

 
 


